
WYOMING FIRE CHIEFS’ ASSOCIATION 
MEETING MINUTES 

MAY 14, 2020 VIRTUAL MEETING 
 

Call to order:   President Chris Kocher called the meeting to order at 
2:35 PM. 
 
Roll Call:  18 members were present. 
 
 Purpose of the meeting was to review the proposed Legislation, 
that is being considered by the Legislature in a Virtual meeting on May 
15 and 16, 2020. 
 
 Byron Mathews reviewed and explained the proposed legislation 
to the group in attendance. 
 
 Questions and answers ensued from the group, all feeling it was 
going to be struggle to obtain any of the money available from the 
Federal CARES act legislation. 
 
 Additional discussion looking to provide training and support of 
volunteer organizations,  also the loss of jobs impacting the number of 
members who can respond or volunteer.  
 
 President Kocher relayed that the application for a new SAFER 
grant assisting with Recruiting and Retention had been prepared by Ian 
Kraft and the Committee and was received by FEMA on May 13, 2020. 
 
 Consideration is being given to having another Virtual meeting 
sometime in June 2020. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 3:35 PM. 


